
South Wales Access Report 

• Tirpentwys, currently no issues however there is a new landowner who is asking for a lease 
for us to continue to climb in the location. 

• Sirhowy, opportunity has opened up for us to raise money and place a bid on the crag, we 
will be launching a campaign to raise the money over the next coming months, the land and 
property trust have agreed to help with funding towards due diligence checks and solicitors 
fees, however we are looking for local support for the actual purchase of the crag.  

• Two respect the rock films have been filmed and will be released over the next six months.  
• We are looking for more engagement in some of the walking festivals next year so if there 

are any ideas.  
• Currently looking at the access to Livox quarry, will hopefully be able to visit in the coming 

months.  
• RAD and bouldering, a key aim for me over the winter will be to update the RAD as much as 

possible around bouldering in Wales. If anyone is willing to spend some cold winter nights 
helping then that would be appreciated.  

• Multiple meeting with Bannau Brycheiniog NP over better communications especially after 
their sudden change of name.    


